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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
16 OCT
12:30-3:30PM
CC/SL JOINT PARISH PICNIC – HUBER HALL


LADS 

18 OCT
  7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL


LADS

29/30 OCT

SVDP FALL/WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE, AFTER MASSES
CC/SL

31 OCT
  6:30 PM
SVDP HALLOWEEN TREATS FOR NEIGHBORHOOD

LADS

 1 NOV

ALL SAINTS DAY

 5 NOV
  9:30 AM
ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING - SHOTT HALL

LADS
 5 NOV
  5:00 PM
CARD PARTY – HUBER HALL


LADS

 6 NOV
  1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


CORPUS

 8 NOV

ELECTION DAY

13 NOV
  2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL 


LADS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

            16 October/octubre


             23 October/octubre
   1st):  Exodus (Éxodo) 17:8-13      
                    1st): Sirach (Sirácide) 35:12-14, 15-18, 20-22                                                                           
    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 120) 121:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8          RP):  Psalm (Salmo 33) 34:2-3, 17-18, 19, 23
   2nd): 2 Timothy (2 Timoteo) 3:14—4:2                     2nd):   2 Timothy (2 Timoteo) 4:6-8, 16-18                         
Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 18: 1-8                                      Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 18:914
STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
October 8th/9th Offertory Collection

CC        40 env.     $1,439.00



SL      32 env.     $2,513.00
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a life-changing event for parish and family



                    OUR JOINT PARISH GATHERING
is this weekend on Sunday, October 16th from 12:30-3:30 p.m. It will be held at St. Ladislas in Huber Hall. Meat and beverages will be provided, and each family is asked to bring a side dish (last name A – M) or dessert (last name N – Z). Please RSVP to attend, help set up/take down using the sign-up sheets at each church. There will be bingo and children's games available. Your donations of bingo prizes are needed and appreciated. Please place prizes in designated boxes at each church.

                                NUESTRA REUNIÓN PARROQUIA CONJUNTA 
es domingo 16 de octubre de 12: 30-3: 30 pm Se llevará a cabo en el St. Ladislao en Huber Hall. Se proporcionarán la carne y bebidas, y se le pide a cada familia para llevar un plato lateral (apellido A - H) o un postre (apellidos N - Z). Por favor confirmar su asistencia a asistir, ayudar a establecer / a acabar usando las hojas de inscripción en cada iglesia. Habrá bingo y juegos para los niños. Su donación de premios de bingo son necesarios y apreciados. Coloque premios en cajas designadas en cada iglesia.
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           OCTOBER RESPECT LIFE MONTH BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN

Lives Saved!   By the grace of God, PDHC witnessed 754 lives saved in 2015. Your support is literally life-giving. If you didn’t pick up your empty baby bottle yet, pick one up today, fill it with coins, cash, or a check and return it to the church by Sunday, October 30th.  
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              OCTUBRE RESPETO A LA VIDA MESES BEBÉ BOTELLA DE CAMPAÑA
Vidas salvadas! Por la gracia de Dios, PDHC fue testigo de 754 vidas salvadas en 2015. Su apoyo es, literalmente, que da vida. Si no recoge su biberón vacío, pero, coger uno hoy, llenarlo con monedas, dinero en efectivo o un cheque y devolverlo a la iglesia el domingo, 30 de octubre.
	                                          ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate cereal for the month of October
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done cereal para el mes de octubre
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of September 2016

                         Households served – 150   Clients served – 506  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2015

  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)


	


ST. VINCENT DEPAUL FALL & WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE
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The St. Vincent DePaul Fall and Winter Clothing Drive will take place on the weekend of October 29th and 30th.  There will be volunteers at both Corpus Christi and St. Ladislas after all Masses to receive your donated items.  Special needs are any fall or winter clothing items, coats, NEW undergarments, gloves, and blankets.
                  ST. VICENTE DE PAUL UNIDAD DE ROPA DE OTOÑO E INVIERNO 
San Vicente de Paul y la ropa del invierno Drive se llevará a cabo el fin de semana del mes de octubre 29 y 30. Habrá voluntarios, tanto en Corpus Christi y San Ladislao después de todas las misas para recibir sus artículos donados. Necesidades especiales son ningún artículo en otoño o invierno ropa, abrigos, ropa interior nueva, guantes y mantas.
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                      CORPUS CHRISTI CHOIR/CORPUS CHRISTI CORO 
Saint Augustine tells us "He who sings prays twice".  The Corpus Christi choir is always looking for new members to join us in making music for the Lord.  The only requirement is a love for singing.  No prior experience or music training is necessary.  We practice most Thursday evenings at 6:00 pm for one hour.  Please see our organist Tom Dailey or any choir member if you are interested.
San Agustín nos dice: "El que canta ora dos veces". El coro Corpus Christi siempre está buscando nuevos miembros a unirse a nosotros para hacer música para el Señor. El único requisito es un amor por el canto. Sin experiencia o la música entrenamiento previo es necesario. Practicamos la mayoría de los jueves por la noche a las 6:00 pm durante una hora. Por favor, vea nuestra organista Tom Dailey o cualquier miembro del coro si está interesado.             
COFFEE AND DONUTS AT ST. LADISLAS

[image: image11.emf]Beginning Sunday, November 6th, following the 11:00 a.m. Mass, there will be Coffee and Donuts offered on the first Sunday of the month in Shott Hall.  Please come and enjoy some refreshments and camaraderie with fellow parishioners.  Although the coffee and donuts will be provided, donations are always appreciated to help offset the cost.  Looking forward to seeing you on the 6th!

                 CAFÉ Y ROSQUILLAS EN ST. LADISLAS
A partir del domingo 6, de noviembre, después de la misa de las 11 a.m., habrá café y donas que se  ofrecen en el primer domingo del mes en Shott Hall. Por favor, ven a disfrutar de un refrigerio y compañerismo con los feligreses. Aunque se proporcionará el café y donuts, las donaciones siempre son apreciadas para ayudar a compensar el costo. Deseamos verte el día 6!
SUPPORT COLUMBUS RIGHT TO LIFE AND THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

The Columbus Right to Life and Knights of Columbus Entertainment Books are available again this year.  The cost per book is $30.00.  To place your order or for more information, please call Mary Burkey at 614-829-6827 or Carolyn Lenihan at 614-497-1633.  These books make great gifts and will be available now through December 17th.  Thank you for your support.
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    MARIAN CONCERT AT SAINT LEO CHURCH

There will be a Marian Concert at Saint Leo Church, 221 Hanford, Sunday, October 16th at 6:30 PM.  Please come to the 4th Biennial Marian Concert for an evening of song, short meditations and prayer dedicated to Our Lady of Lourdes in this Year of Divine Mercy.  St Mary’s three choirs (Handbell, Contemporary, Combined choruses St. Mary Traditional Choir and the Mendelssohn Liedertafel), Holy Family Choir, The Catholic Polish Community, Catholic Korean Community, and St. Patrick Church Choir and soloist, Cecile Smith will be performing.  Between choirs, Fr. Nicholas Droll will lead meditations on Mary, Our Lady of Lourdes. We will begin the evening by crowning Mary.  At the end, you may put your written petitions into a basket which we will burn later that evening.  Please join us with your family and friends and pray for Peace in our World!  Any donations made that evening will go to the St. Leo Seminarian Endowment Fund and the Preservation Society.
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            REBOOT! LIVE!  REDISCOVER THE LIFE GOD CREATED FOR YOU  
On Thursday, November 17th from 7:00 until 9:30 p.m. St. Peter Catholic Church, 6899 Smoky Row Road, will be hosting national speaker Chris Stefanick, founder of Real Life Catholic, for Reboot! Live!  This gathering is a fun, inspiring, and practical experience of applying the beauty and genius of the Gospel to every aspect of your life – prayer, spirituality, work, dating, marriage, parenting, health, and more!  No part of your life will be untouched.  This is a multi-generational event for ages 12 and older.  We invite you to bring your family, friends, neighbors and co-workers – Catholics and non-Catholics alike.  Cost is $19.00 per ticket. For Tickets Online: http://reallifecatholic.com/reboot-live-participants/or contact Holly at: 614.889.2221 ext. 104.  Deadline for Tickets: October 17th.
                             WELCOME TO THE LIGHT OF GOD’S MERCY

A Prayerful Celebration of Reconnecting and Renewal in the Spirit of St. Mother Teresa
In the spirit of the Year of Mercy, everyone is invited to come to a joyful celebration of God’s embrace of all.  Please join with others on Sunday, October 23rd at 7:00 p.m. at St. Paul the Apostle Church, 313 N. State St., Westerville.
          CLASSES TO OFFICIATE DIOCESAN YOUTH BASKETBALL
Classes to officiate basketball, including eligibility to officiate diocesan youth games, will be held at St. Mary Magdalene Parish, 2909 Parkside Road, beginning Monday, October 24th, at 6:00 p.m.  The class cost is $125.00.  Enroll online at www.ohsaa.org.  For additional details, contact Julius Palazzo at 614-276-9373 or jmpalazzo@juno.com.
PONTIFICAL COLLEGE JOSEPHINUM'S 2016-2017 LECTURE SERIES BEGINS

The Pontifical College Josephinum's 2016-2017 lecture series begins Tuesday, October 25th. His Excellency, Most Reverend Joseph E. Kurtz DD, Archbishop of Louisville, will present “Amoris Laetitia: Moved by Grace from Self-Assertion to Self-Gift in Community” at 7:00 pm in the Jessing Center. The event is free of charge and open to the public; reservations not required. For information, visit pcj.edu or contact the Academic Dean's office 614-985-2274 | cebling@pcj.edu.
      VOCATION DISCERNMENT GROUP FOR WOMEN NOVEMBER 4TH
Would you like to connect with other single, Catholic women, age 18-45, who are interested in discerning their vocation? Join us Friday, November 4th, to explore the possibility of religious life or service in the Church.  Our first discussion topic will be "Growth in Relationship with God."  The group will meet in person at two locations, Columbus, OH and New Haven, CT and via Skype from 6:30pm to 8:30pm to pray, discuss, and share questions. If you are interested in participating in this discernment group, please contact Sr. Pat Dual, OP by phone or text at 614.216.7688 or email her at pdual@oppeace.org.

2016 DIOCESAN CATHOLIC YOUTH CONFERENCE

Catholic teens in the Diocese of Columbus come join us for a weekend of music, inspiration, making new friends, and celebration of our Catholic faith with Bishop Campbell. The Diocesan Catholic Youth Conference, November 12th-13th, at St. Paul Parish, Westerville will feature Steve Angrisano, an inspirational speaker and Christian music artist.  The conference’s theme is “Blessed Are the Merciful.”  Steve Angrisano has been a MC, keynote speaker, and workshop presenter at the National Catholic Youth Conference.  In addition to Steve Angrisano, you can participate in numerous workshops covering topics like mercy, the Eucharist, maintaining healthy relationships, the lives of the saints, deepening your prayer life, and small group discussion with Bishop Campbell.  There will also be a workshop for adult leaders on how to cultivate merciful teens.  Parents and families are invited to join us for a parent and family session with Steve Angrisano at 2:00 p.m., Sunday afternoon and the closing Mass at 2:45 p.m. in St. Paul church.  Ask your parish youth minister, DRE, Catholic School teacher, or pastor for more information about registering.  For more information, go to cdeducation.org/DCYC. Advanced registration is required.  Interested high school teens should register through their parish youth ministry leader.  The cost is $70.00 for both days and includes lunches both days, dinner Saturday, and a t-shirt.  Registration forms are available at cdeducation.org/DCYC
BISHOP CAMPBELL'S AUDIO FILES ONLINE:FROM THE CHAIR
From St. Gabriel Catholic Radio AM 820

Check out the most recent program of From the Chair with Bishop Campbell online and on demand at www.StGabrielRadio.com in the Archives. The Archives are easy to search by date and topic.  The Bishop's audio archives are a great tool for use in RCIA groups, faith study groups, and private meditation as well as in school religion and theology classes -- in fact, any Catholic school class since our Faith is the basis for every discipline. The archives are free to use, available 24/7.
SAINTS PETER & PAUL RETREAT CENTER
Is it hard to hear God’s voice above the noise of everyday life?  Or perhaps, you simply need to take a personal day from your work week. Escape to Sts. Peter & Paul Retreat Center in nearby Newark, Ohio.  

Sts. Peter & Paul is situated within 500 acres of rural, wooded grounds which provides the perfect setting for meditation, tranquility, reflection and prayer. Visit our mulitple grottos, quite Chapel, walking trails, reflective pond, or the outdoor Stations of the Cross.  We also offer a full range of dining and hospitality services from our own Excutive Chef.  Mention seeing this ad in your Parish’s bulletin, and receive a FREE breakfast, lunch or dinner.  For more information, send email to info@stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.org or call 1.740.928.4246.  
